
From Stroke To Serving Once Again! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Harold and Bertha Ware are known for their 30+ years active dedication to serving adults and 
generations of children in the schools, church community, and Stateline Area. Their life has 
been one of gratitude as evidenced by their unselfish giving of time, resources, and 
encouragement.  

However, in September of 2023 a sudden stroke paralyzed Harold’s right side.  Through this 
Harold and Bertha’s attitude of gratitude has remained strong.  Bertha has faithfully been 
Harold’s full-time caretaker. It has been diIicult for her to transition Harold out of the home 
without reliable transportation.  This has left them virtually homebound.   

They have a desire to resume their serving. A mobility consultant has confirmed the couple’s 
need for a converted wheelchair accessible van that is not covered by insurance.  Please take 
this opportunity to help give back to this couple who have given so much to those around them. 

 

 

         

 


